
November 23, 2020

Welcome to the fifth edition of the 

2020-2021 Bulldog Bites! This is our 

Thanksgiving Edition and we want to 

take time to thank all those who make 

Bridgeport Schools great!  We thank 

our students, families, staff, and 

community for their continued support 

and dedication.  It takes all of us to 

make our schools remarkable!  Thank 

you and may you and your family have 

a safe and happy Thanksgiving! 



Elementary 

The ECOESC recently had 
its annual Reading Festival 
and at its conclusion sent 
home a box of 67 books. 
These were shared with 
some very happy second 
graders.  



Elementary 

Miss Schambach's science 
class worked in groups to 
illustrate different 
habitats. Students studied 
forests, rainforests, and 
the Arctic.

Miss Schambach's Class 
recently used hula 
hoops to make Venn 
Diagrams to compare 
and contrast.   



Elementary
Mr. Wukeson's
kindergarten and first 
grade art classes 
recently created fall 
and holiday 
masterpieces.



ElementaryThird graders Cassidy, 
Zander, and Dionte enjoyed 
interactive lessons using 
iPads and dry-erase boards. 



Middle School 
Fifth and eighth grade students recently took part in 
the one mile Turkey Trot.  The event was part of Mr. 
Tush’s and Mr. Winland’s class.  



Middle School 

Doing their part to keep their building beautiful, 
eighth graders recently helped pick up litter 
around the school.  



Middle School 

Thanks to a recent 
donation from the 
Pittsburgh Pirates’ 
Clubhouse Manager, 
each seventh grader 
was given a new 
water bottle.  



High School 

High school student Kaylee shows off this year’s 
painted snow plow.  Each year the Ohio Department 
of Transportation sends Bridgeport Schools a snow 
plow and ask students to paint it for their annual Paint 
the Plow Program.  The theme she selected in Applied 
Arts was "Hippie Frog." Be on the look out this winter 
for this frog clearing the road!  

Students in Ms. Vincenzo’s class got into the spirit of 
Thanksgiving by creating and wearing some holiday crafts.  



Students in Ms. 
Vincenzo’s 
class learned 
about solids 
and liquids and 
then made 
their own 
sensory slime.



High School 

Congratulations to high school students Joey, 
Campbell, Sarah, and Heather. 

Students of the Month



• November 23 - Parent Teacher Conferences via 

Zoom or via Phone

• November 24- 29 - Thanksgiving Break

• November 30 - School Resumes

• November 30 - Girls Varsity Basketball vs. St. John's 

Academy at 6 pm

• December 1 - Boys' Varsity Basketball vs. Monroe 

Central at 6 pm

• December 3 - Girls' Varsity Basketball vs. Monroe 

Central at 6 pm

• December 5 - Jr. High Boys Basketball vs. Martins 

Ferry at 11 am

• December 5 - Boys' Varsity Basketball vs. Beallsville 

at 4 pm

Schedule subject to change because of COVID


